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NEWS 
We had a great week.  

Dory and Nemo began their journeys.  Have 
fun! 

 
We made Leprechauns for our hallway bulletin 

boards. 
 

We celebrated Read Across America with 
many different Cat in the Hat activities. 

 
We saw a presentation of The Sneetches and 

talked about Diversity. 

This Week We Read: 
Mama Loves 

 
Green Eggs and Ham 

 
The Cat in the Hat 

 
The Sneetches 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
9.9-Making 10 

  

 
 

Language Arts 
We learned our Alpha Friend 

Dudley Duck. 

We are learning to write our last 
names with the appropriate letter 

formations. 

The children were so excited to 
share their self portraits with you 

through our Seesaw App.   

Thank you for accessing it and 
responding.  The children are 

preparing to write you a letter 
and to send it out on Monday. 

We reviewed our word wall words. 

We wrote about how we are a 
star. 

We wrote about how we are all 

King and Queen 
AM 

Jeremy can play Dominoes. 
PM 

Olivia can build a tower. 

Math 


